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Good afternoon, 

I am writing regarding Duke Energy's proposal to run a massive high-pressure natural gas pipeline 

through densely populated neighborhoods in the Cincinnati area. I am opposed to this pipeline because 

it poses a massive safety hazard to my neighborhood and the surrounding neighborhoods. The pipeline 

would run alongside homes, schools, churches and businesses. An explosion could kill or injure 

thousands of residents along the pipeline's path. 

For the safety of our community, please say no to the Central Corridor Gas Pipeline Extension Project 

{OPSB case number: 16-0253-GA-BTX). 

Thank you, 

Susan Lay 
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